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SCHOOL CULTURE SURVEY 

 

All GSCS parents will be receiving an email survey 

on Monday, April 8.  Your input is very important 

to us.  Please be sure to take the time to complete 

the survey.   

 

Follow this link to the survey, or copy and paste the 

URL below into your internet browser: 

https://selfserve.decipherinc.com/survey/selfserve/1

c1c/220402?list=3  

 

 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

 

Please see the attached flyer for details regarding 

Teacher Appreciation Week.   

 

Click here to volunteer  

TeacherAppreciation 

 

 

SUMMER BRIDGE BOOKS 

 

Students in grades K-4 received an envelope on 

Monday, April 15 to order a Summer Bridge book 

if you like.  Orders and money are due by April 24, 

2024.  If you need another envelope, please stop by 

the school office.   

   

 

YEARBOOK ORDERS 

 

You can now order your yearbook for the 2023-

2024 school year.  Yearbooks will be ready for 

pickup in July.  To place an online order, go to 

https://inter-state.com/order  and enter this code:  

82178Y.  Orders are due by May 3, 2024. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT DAY 

 

We will be celebrating Mrs. Kathy Raley and Mrs. 

Paula Albin on Wednesday, April 24.  GSCS is 

blessed to have these two ladies taking care of our 

school community.  If you see one of them, be sure 

to thank them. 

 

SHHH!  IT’S A SECRET 

 

Father Zach will be celebrating his 60th birthday on 

Wednesday, May 1.  If you would like to send him 

a card, please feel free to send it in to the school 

office and we will add it to the gift basket we are 

presenting him at Mass that morning.   

 

 

ARISE HOLY HOUR 

Join us  

Sunday, April 21 

6:45 p.m. 

 

Theme:  Earning Heaven 

 

 
 

 

 

THE ELITE LEADERSHIP SUMMIT 

 

Incoming 6th-8th Graders! 

 

Please be sure to check out the attached flyer 

regarding this wonderful opportunity for our 

students.  Mr. Ryan Nowak, Principal at St. 

Bernard and Mrs. Amanda Cadden, teacher at St. 

John the Baptist have organized this event. 
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